
 

February 2022 

 

            Calendar 

 

   LEAGUES 
Tuesday   7:00 

Thursday 7:00 

Sunday 3:00 

     

 

  UPCOMING 

    EVENTS 

 
Triple Crown 3rd leg 

March 18th & 19th  

 

 

  Next Board 

  Meeting 

 

 March 14, 2022 

       7pm 

 

        
 

      Cheyenne Field Archers 

Newsletter 

Cheyenne Field Archers 

Minutes of the Monthly Board Meeting 

February 14th, 2022 

 

Attendees: Greg Wooden, Judy Wooden, Jim Mallon, Monica Mallon, Dan 

Conrad, Kent Ketterling, Kelly Thornbury, Neal Perkins, Jennifer Ocheskey, 

Jadeyn Ocheskey, Mike Woodworth, Stephen Bringley. 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by Board President, Greg Wooden. 

Treasures report was presented by Board Treasurer, Monica Mallon.  Report was 

reviewed and discussed.  Motion to approve was made by Stephen Brinkley, 

second by Jennifer Ocheskey. 

Minutes from the annual meeting were presented by Secretary, Judy Wooden.  

No corrections were needed.  Motion to accept-Dan Conrad, second-Monica 

Mallon. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Curt Gowdy State Park Archery Range – It has been to snowy and cold to walk 

the range so will try again in March. 

We are going to roll the old trailer into the parking lot with a For Sale sign and 

contact information.  Start the price at $4,500.00 or best offer. 

We received a bid for fixing the floor.  Concerns were raised about damaging the 

floor while putting up and taking down targets, dragging stuff across the floor, 

etc.  The board decided to also get a bid for just scrapping and sealing the 

concrete floor.  Greg will contact the company again and present the additional 

bid at the March meeting. 

Winners of the used target butts sold were Todd McAfee, Jennifer Ocheskey, 

and Dan Conrad.  They are available for pickup once paid. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Stephen Brinkley from the Veterans Help Foundation approached the board about helping with an 

event they are hosting June 18th from 10:00am to 6:00pm.  They would like to borrow 3D targets for 

shooting competitions during the event.  We would need volunteers to help during the event.  Dan 

suggested making it a kid’s shooting event.  If you are interested in helping, please contact Greg 

Wooden as soon as possible.  Several board members are not available to help so we need volunteers 

to make it happen. 

Al Tharp contacted us to announce the Senior Olympics will be held this year.  They are the first 

weekend in August (same as Bowhunter Weekend), he is scheduling the archery event on Thursday to 

not interfere with BHW. 

Veterans Help Foundation offered to cater the meals again for BHW. 

Jim Mallon requested a donation for the BOW annual meeting.  Request was approved. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Monica Mallon, second Judy Wooden.  Meeting adjourned 7:46 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Judy Wooden 

CFA Board Secretary 
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President 

Greg Wooden 

 

Vice President 

Charlie Hersch 

 
Secretary 

Judy Wooden 

 

Treasurer  

Monica Mallon 

 

Next Board Meeting  

March 14, 2022 

7:00pm 

 

Board Members   

Dan Conrad 

Richard Thompson 

Jennifer Ochesky 

Kelly Thornbury 

Mat Rusk 

 

 

 Alternates   

Jim Mallon 

Myron Reed 
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